
August 15, 2017 Work Session 

The North Gibson School Board met in a public work session on August 15, 2017 in the Princeton 
Community Middle School Auditorium located at 1106 N. Embree St.  Board members present were 
Kreig Christy, Michael Ice, Mark Iunghuhn, Travis Nolcox, and Tony Rogers.  Also present were 
Superintendent Dr. Brian Harmon, Assistant Superintendent Dr. Eric Goggins and Board Attorney Leon 
Stone. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:34 P.M. with President Mark Iunghuhn presiding.  The following 
business was conducted: 
 
OPENING-PLEDGE TO THE FLAG 
 
OUT-OF-STATE FIELD TRIP 
 
Upon a motion by Ice and second by Rogers, the board unanimously approved the out-of-state field trip 
for the FFA for 30 students and 3 chaperones to attend the Farm Progress Show in Decatur, IL on August 
30, 2017. 
 
VPS PRESENTATION OF POTENTIAL PROJECTS 
 
George Link with VPS presented a series of potential projects to be completed over the course of several 
years as long term planning for the school district.   
 
OTHER 
 
Superintendent Harmon reminded the board of the upcoming ISBA state conference on Oct. 2 and 3.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Upon  a motion by Rogers and second by Nolcox, the board unanimously approved adjournment of the 
work session at 7:23 P.M. 

 


